
Feedback Request for Board Director 

Educational Outreach Strategies 

Dear [Board Director's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our educational 

outreach strategies, we are seeking your feedback and insights on our current initiatives. 

Your expertise and perspective as a board director are invaluable to us. We are particularly 

interested in your thoughts on the following areas: 

• Effectiveness of current outreach programs 

• Opportunities for improvement 

• Suggestions for new initiatives or collaborations 

Please share your feedback by [insert deadline], as it will greatly assist us in refining our 

strategies and maximizing our impact. You can reply directly to this email or contact me at [your 

phone number] if you prefer a conversation. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


